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Dr. David Caffey, Title V External Evaluator, 

visited the Luna Community College campus 

September 17-18, 2015 to evaluate the Title V 

program.  Dr. Caffey met with the Internal 

Evaluation Team along with President 

Sanchez, Automotive and Nursing faculty, and 

the Title V staff.  Great accomplishments were 

noted and the project was in compliance with 

all laws and regulations.   
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     On September 22, 2015, about 100 peo-

ple attended the Building Technologies 

Open House.  President Leroy Sanchez wel-

comed everyone and noted the Building 

Trades renovation was long overdue.  The 

Title V Electrical Lab with new equipment 

and NATEF required state-of-the-art tools 

were also displayed.   

 

     

 

    Mr. Gary Martinez, Vocational 

Trades Director, thanked everyone 

for coming and acknowledged G.O. 

Bond monies and Title V grant 

monies used to complete the project.  

Luna Community College students 

will now have a newly renovated 

facility with hi-tech equipment to 

take carpentry and woodworking 

classes.   
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